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Statement of Commitment to Non-Discrimination and Equal Treatment 

 

Nippon Asia Halal Association (NAHA) is a leading provider of halal certification services. We are 

committed to ensuring that our certification processes are fair, equitable, and inclusive. We strive to 

create a welcoming environment for all applicants, regardless of their race, religion, nationality, gender, 

sexual orientation, or other protected characteristics. 

Our halal certification services are designed to meet the specific needs and requirements of the global 

halal market. We adhere to the highest standards of ethical conduct and ensure that our certification 

processes are transparent, consistent, and free from discrimination. 

Nippon Asia Halal Association (NAHA) hereby declares that it will not discriminate against any 

individual or organization on the basis of race, religion, nationality, gender, sexual orientation, or 

any other protected characteristic. This commitment extends to all aspects of our certification 

services, including but not limited to: 

• Application Process: We will process all certification applications in a fair, equitable, and 

non-discriminatory manner. 

• Assessment and Inspection: Our assessment and inspection procedures will be conducted 

without bias or prejudice. 

• Certification Decision: Certification decisions will be based solely on the applicant's 

compliance with the relevant halal standards and requirements. 

Nippon Asia Halal Association (NAHA) is dedicated to fostering a culture of respect, inclusivity, and 

fairness. We believe that this commitment is essential for building trust and maintaining strong 

relationships with our clients and partners. 

 

 

 

 

 


